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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 

and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and 

its year-round warm climate provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail, 

sea, spaceports, transit, and the ever-expanding deployment of bicycle & pedestrian facilities. 
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CORRECTION: I-10 Resurfacing from Chaffee Road to I-295 to Begin 

in Late April 
 

Resurfacing on I-10 from First Coast Expressway to Nassau County line 
 to begin later this spring 

 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – Crews will begin resurfacing I-10 from Chaffee Road to I-295 
in late April as the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is prioritizing the 
corridor to improve conditions. 
 
The resurfacing project will improve roadway conditions, smoothing uneven surfaces 
and promote safety through enhanced lane markings. Additionally, motorists will 
experience a more comfortable drive, reduced roadway noise and a more durable 
roadway for years to come. The project will also include updated highway signage, 
improved drainage and other incidental construction. 
 
Throughout construction drivers will experience lane closures and see a lowered speed 
limit to promote safety through the construction zone. 
 
Anderson Columbia Co. Inc, was awarded the $26 million project and is expected to 
complete the project in mid-2025, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
 
A future project to resurface I-10 between the Nassau County line and the First Coast 
Expressway (SR 23) is expected to begin in late spring. A separate press release will be 
distributed at that time. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on X (formerly Twitter), at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by 
visiting nflroads.com. 
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